Dear ……

We would like to thank you for the time and effort you put into responding to our RFP/RFQ/RFT.  Our Selection Committee have evaluated the responses and we are pleased to inform you that we will be proceeding with your submission.

The next stage of the evaluation is for you to provide a demonstration of the software to the Selection Committee.  We will be in touch to make arrangements in the next week.

Congratulations and thank you again for your timely response.

Regards

